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Galloway, N.J. - The public is invited to share in “The Hispanic World of Film,” a community 
event featuring sample clips from several films that depict various themes such as immigration, 
globalization, politics and education at Stockton University’s Manahawkin Instructional Site on 
Monday, June 20. 

The audience can receive an introduction to works that reflect the Hispanic world, in conjunction 
with Associate Professor Arnaldo Cordero-Roman's Spanish Literature and Film course.  There 
will be a multilingual (Spanish/English) discussion after each theme is presented. 

The free event will be held from 4-6 p.m. at the site, 712 East Bay Ave., Manahawkin, N.J. 
Please R.S.V.P. to 609-626-3884. 

For more information about Stockton University’s programs in Ocean County, visit 
Stockton.edu/manahawkin. 
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